
 
STAFF REPORT 
 
To:   Coastside County Water District Board of Directors 
 
From:    Mary Rogren, General Manager 
 
Agenda:  September 12, 2023 
 
Report  
Date:  September 8, 2023 
 
Agenda Title: Purchase of Spare Wash Water Recovery Pump for Denniston 

Water Treatment Plant from Pump Repair Service 
 
 
Recommendation/Motion:   
Authorize the General Manager to procure a spare Denniston Water Treatment 
Plant Wash Water Recovery Pump for $81,533 from Pump Repair Service. 
 
Background:    
In June of 2023, the Wash Water Recovery (WWR) pump at the Denniston Water 
Treatment Plant failed and needed to be pulled for inspection/repair.   Without a 
spare WWR pump the plant flows had to be reduced by 55%.  The repair took 
nearly six weeks and staff estimates the production loss during this period was 
in the order of 15 million gallons.  
 
Staff has suggested that the District purchase a spare WWR pump to avoid this 
loss of local source production in the future.  Granted this new pump is ~20 
weeks out, staff believes that the purchase of a spare pump will add to the 
overall resiliency and emergency preparedness of the water system.  
  
Staff recently solicited bids for a spare WWR pump and motor and received 
three bids.  Pump Repair Service was the lowest bidder at $81,533.    
See Attachment A. 
    
Fiscal Impact:   
$81,333. This item is not included in the current year’s Capital Improvement 
Program. 



Attachment A


	WWR Spare_23
	STAFF REPORT

	PRS_WWR_att_A

